
ADSCOM Committee Report          S. P. Slattery 
9/23/03 
 
The ER&P sub committee requests that minutes be submitted for posting 
on the website within 2 weeks of the meeting.  To facilitate this, we request 
that those making reports to this subcommittee provide a copy to Doug 
Edwards within 1 week.  We also thank those that have already submitted 
their reports. 
 
The RODE subcommittee will determine whether to request a PAR to 
develop a standard for switches that meet underground standards to be 
used for overhead use standards with proper modifications. 
 
The ADSCOM committee was reminded of the importance of reviewing 
papers.  This will be discussed under new business. 
 
The ADSCOM committee is soliciting input for an article in Power & Energy 
on the Switchgear Committee.  Essentially this is to advertise what we do 
and encourage new memberships.  Please provide input to me for this 
subcommittee and to the appropriate chair for other subcommittees.  They 
would like to have the input within the next 2 weeks. 
 
Common Clauses is looking for a new chair. 
 
The ADSCOM committee voted to recommend to the switchgear committee 
that we pursue the dual logo in principle based on a flow chart of activities 
that retains control of an IEEE initiated standard within the IEEE with input 
from an IEC maintenance team. 
 
STLNA requested that they be able to work on a standard that would 
include preconditioning vacuum interrupters to be included in common 
clauses. 
 
A recommendation will be presented to the main committee that we do not 
provide normative references to IEC documents, when a reference exists 
within our own documents.  Such a reference exists on the current draft of 
C37.016.  There is no problem with other references. 
 


